
As we prepare for the opening up of Qld from 17 December, it is very important that 
we keep up and model to others required COVID safety practices. These are part of 
our Safety Management Plan for Places of Worship, and help us meet the 
requirements of the Qld Government.  
 
CHECK IN: every time you come to the church property.  
 
HAND HYGIENE: wash your hands or use sanitiser as you enter and frequently 
while here. 
 
ENHANCED CLEANING: chairs, tables, touch points, objects and other surfaces are 
to be cleaned after use e.g. between services, after meetings, between people.   
 
HEALTH and SAFETY: do not attend if you feel unwell or are sick, and get tested if 
you have any COVID-19 symptoms. 
 
PHYSICAL DISTANCE: keep 1.5m from others not from your household and refrain 
from physical contact.  
 
MASKS: carry and wear a mask if you would like added protection.  
 
GET VACCINATED: double vax will be necessary for many activities.  
 
CERTIFICATE: share your vax certificate to the Check-in Qld app. See over page for 
instructions!  
 
If you would like further information or assistance, please contact  
Annette Coupland – Covid Advisor 0408019661 
 

 
How to share your certificate to the Check-in Qld app: 
 

Set up or log into your MyGov account on your phone.  
Go to the Medicare section on MyGov.  
View immunisation history. Scroll down to ‘Share with check in app’. 
Select Check In Qld from the list and confirm your selection.  
Open the Check in Qld app - you should have a green tick beside your name.  
Note: if using an Android phone, log in via Google Chrome. 

 
 


